
May25, 2005 

TO: Christian Dufraine DNR 

RE: 1233 S. Military Ave Green Bay, WI. (St. Agnes Center) 

As owner of the above property I am requesting a General Liability Clarification letter on 
the above property that has been leased by a Dry Cleaning Company. 

We would like the letter to state the proposed extent of the contamination and an 
approximate time frame for the clean up along with an estimated cost of clean up of 
contamination and any other information you could supply pertinent to this property. 

I am remitting $500. for the preparation ofthis letter. 

Thank you. 
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John Brusky 


